
                                                                 
Agenda IV.B.6.
April 10, 2025

To: Board of Education
Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

 
From: Abigail Alt, vice chair

Date: April 10, 2025

Re: Approve Updated Guidelines for Sharing School Board Meetings

Recommendation: That the Board of Education approve updates to the Guidelines for Sharing 
School Board Meetings. 

Notes: 
“Guidelines for Sharing Board Meetings” was first approved by the Board of Education during its 
meeting on March 12, 2020. A report was given about changes to the guidelines on January 27, 
2022. The guidelines were reviewed by the Board during a workshop on September 29, 2022 and 
were approved on October 27, 2022.   On March 27, 2025 the board passed some updates to 
these guidelines based on developments from the most recent board vacancy process as well as 
the need for a superintendent search.  A few additional refinements to the process have been 
identified and suggestions have been added to the “Guidelines for Sharing Board Meeting 
Documents.

Attachments: “Guidelines for Sharing Board Meetings” Redlined Draft


